
Hello Library Patron: 
 
It seems things change hour by hour with this COVID outbreak.  Governor 
Evers’ Emergency Order 12- Safer at Home Order has postponed the original 
opening date of our schools and libraries.  At this point, the closure of the 
Wisconsin’s public libraries will continue through April 23rd and tentatively 
open on Friday, April 24th.  In addition to the governor’s order, Cumberland’s 
Thomas St. Angelo Public Library Board of Trustees and Mayor Bert Skinner 
are closely following the updates of the Barron County Health Department, 
CDC and WHO organizations to help mitigate the spread of COVID-19.   
 
Please hold onto any library materials that you currently have checked out.  
All due dates will be postdated and there will be no fines attached to any 
library materials.  Thank you for providing a loving home for these items 
during this difficult time.    
 
At this time, there are no confirmed case of COVID-19 in Barron County.  We 
hope the governor’s Safer at Home executive order will help lessen any 
outbreak in our community.  You are dearly missed, but until we can chat with 
you in person, we encourage you to check out the library’s digital collection.  
This collection has eBooks, eAudiobooks, eMagazines and movie streaming.  
Please check out the library’s website (https://www.cumberlandpl.org) and 
catalog for these resources.   
 
If you don't have a library card from a MORE-member library and you're a 
Wisconsin resident, you can get an e-card to use MORE's shared electronic 
resources (https://www.more.lib.wi.us/selfreg~S43) by filling out the needed 
information.   
 
Take care and continue to be well. 
 
Rob Ankarlo and Library Staff 
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